
 

 

 

 

Port Kembla Golf Club - Facebook House Rules 

 

Thank you for visiting the Port Kembla Golf Club Facebook Page!  
 
Port Kembla Golf Club is focused on making sure our members and guests 
have a great time when they visit our venue. 
  
In the interest of maintaining our positive reputation there are a few simple 
house rules (below). These rules are important, and we’d kindly ask that you 
bear them in mind. (We really don’t want to remove any posts or prevent 
anyone from posting). 
  
This is a space for you to chat about Port Kembla Golf Club, and your 
experience of visiting the club, we want to make sure it’s as enjoyable as 
possible. 
  
We welcome friendly and informative discussions and constructive feedback. 
  
House Rules: 
 
We ask that you make sure your posts don’t contain: 
 

1. Offensive language /swear words 
2. Threatening or offensive comments 
3. Information on unrelated products. 
4. Personal attacks, trolling, hate speech or bullying  
5. Spam to third party websites  

  
We will remove any fans that don’t post according to the rules, please keep in 
mind that if you are a member of Port Kembla Golf Club, the same rules apply 
on our websites and related social media sites as they do if you were visiting 
our venue.  
 
Thanks, and we look forward to your awesome posts!  
 

 

 

 

 


